
OPaL received NABL Accreditation  

16th August 2018 was a proud day for OPaL as on this day OPaL's Central Laboratory 

received accreditation from NABL (National Accreditation Board for Testing and 

Calibration Laboratories).  

The accreditation process consisted of rigorous assessment by Technical Experts 

from peers’ organisations against internationally accepted criteria of ISO 17025:2005 

(General Requirements for the Competence of Testing and Calibration Laboratories). 

The test report issued by NABL accredited Laboratories are acceptable amongst 87 

economies. 

 

 


